
November 3, 2011 

Mr. Mike Herr 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Material Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

RE: NRC Material License No. 13-32758-01 
Docket No. 030-38095 

Dear Mr. Herr: 

As required and in accordance with 10 CFR 30.36(d), we are writing this letter to inform you that 
we wish to renew our NRC Material License even though no principal activity under our license 
has been conducted for a period of 24 months. We have not acquired any equipment but we 
may choose to do so in the near future depending on our workload. 

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (317) 
849-5832. 

Very truly yours, 

BEAM, LONG ESJ...(AND,NE:-F, L.L.C. 

G//)Ail~~ 

~...~OOdwin, PE 
Radiation Safety Officer 

~~f--~L-

David K. Matson, PE 
Vice President 
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